
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

In her book, “Heaven’s Calling”, Leanne Payne 

encourages us to offer two prayers to God.  The 

two petitions…one for wisdom…and the other 

for fullness of the Spirit, are closely linked.  To 

seek wisdom is to cherish and delight and seek 

the mind and will of God in order to obey it.  To 

seek the fullness of the Spirit is to seek the 

empowerment that Christ has promised.  We 

must have wisdom and we must have power.  

Without knowing the mind of Christ and 

without being anointed and filled with the Holy 

Spirit, we cannot be useful and effective for our 

Lord.  Imagine the spiritual effect we would 

have upon the church if everyone prayed along 

these lines.  I challenge you to call upon the 

Lord…to ask largely and to believe that God has 

heard our petition. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Pastor Owen Scott will be continuing his series this morning – 
“What Works When Life Doesn’t”.  There is a supervised Mini-
Kids Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  
(The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service 
– Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery 
facilities available to mothers with babies.  
 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service 
today…a great chance to meet a new friend. 
 

This week at Valley Church… 
 

ESL (English as a Second Language) 
7 pm on Monday evenings.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part 
of the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to 
pray each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the 
enclosed prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing 
about your answers to prayer!  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth)  
7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-
0307 for further info. 
 
Mom’s  Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 
am. If your Thursday mornings are free and you would like to 
connect with other women, feel free to join us!  Childcare is 
provided. For info contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com 
 
Celebrate Recovery – 7 pm on Thursday evenings  -  Phone 

Karl or Louisa at 604 984-0719 for details. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 

moments with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to 

use in the bulletin and on our website. 

Check out Valley Church on our website, Facebook  
or Twitter!  Keep up to date with what’s happening by following 
us on Twitter @ValleyChurchNS, visiting us on Facebook (we also 
have a new “Valley Church Men” page) or checking our website at 
www.valleychurch.ca      
                  
Household Emergency Preparedness Plans – Valley Church has 

invited Paulette Mossop, Education Coordinator from the North 

Shore Emergency Management Office to present “What I need to 

know for the next disaster”  in a one hour presentation on 

Monday, February 4th from 7-8 pm.  Topics covered will 

be…Best source of emergency water and food, how to protect 

yourself and your family during an earthquake, home emergency 

kits, grab and go bags, communicating with loved ones after a 

disaster, etc.  Don’t let your household be caught without a plan 

(Adults only please, babysitting not provided). 

Your help is needed! A disabled lady who attends Valley Church 

on the last Sunday of every month is wondering if someone could 

meet her at the door and sit with her during the service.  If you 

would like to help in this way, please call Darcy Cash at (604)982-

7667. 

New babies!  Dave & Liz Wicks (now studying at Caronport, Sask.) 

had a son on January 20th – Peter Owen.  Also Brian & Renee 

Irving’s daughter, Deborah, & son-in-law, Brian, welcomed 

MacKenzie Sarah into their family on January 21st. 

Israel Tour (April 2-13) – There’s still a few spots left in the tour 

going to Israel.  Check with Marcel or Kristina for details. 

Photos on front (from top left)…Valley Church ESL Group; Peter 

Owen Wicks; Dave & Liz Wicks with Judah & Mason 
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